From: Sue Wood [mailto_]

Sent: 17 May 2018 17:40

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: PRINCES PARADE CLOSURE

Importance: High

| must protest at the planned closure of the seafront in Hythe. This should be not only a
leisure area but a partial relief road to Hythe with a reduced speed limit.

In the early 70’s there was a campaign to reduce the speed limit to 30 mph and at that time
this was deemed unnecessary so the 40 mile limit remained. The parking limited the speed
until the outrageous introduction of parking fees which has once again turned this road into
a race track. It rather looks as if the FHDC in granting themselves the planning permission
are using this fact to close the road.

This area should be left as one for leisure only, itself an asset to the locality. Developers
have to contribute to social housing and the council in selling off the beach in Hythe should

be made to contribute to the leisure of their rate payers and give them a quality of life.

We just do not need homes especially ones which will be costing millions and will have
nothing to do with existing inhabitants.

Susan Wood
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